
From: Pardue, Doug <dpardue@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/2/2016 12:46:04 PM
Subject: Just so you know. Here's the statement from...

MUSC’s board chairman.
 
From: Woolwine, Heather [mailto:woolwinh@musc.edu] 
 
Sent: Friday, September 02, 2016 12:41 PM
 
To: Pardue, Doug
 
Subject: updated info from BOT for use in the CHE story
 
Importance: High
 
Hi Doug:
 
For your story-
 
“MUSC will participate actively and openly in the CHE Audit and looks forward to an objective, fair and unbiased 
review of the Board’s expenses and travel policy.”
Dr. Donald R. Johnson, II
MUSC Board of Trustees Chairman
(First District) Charleston
 
The above statement is representative of all comments that MUSC and the BOT will make at this time.
 
Thanks,
Heather
 
Heather M. Woolwine, M.A.
 
 Public Affairs & Media Relations Director
 
 Medical University of South Carolina
 
 Public Affairs & Media Relations
 
 135 Cannon Street, Suite 403
 
 MSC 189
 
 Charleston, SC 29425
 
 Office: 843.792.7669
 
 Pager: 792-0590 / pager ID 12878
 
 woolwinh@musc.edu
 www.facebook.com/MUSCCharleston
 www.twitter.com/MUSCPR
 www.youtube.com/PRMUSC
http://academicdepartments.musc.edu/pr/newscenter/
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